Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, December 30, 2014 1:46 PM
To: ‘Joe Mangine'

Subject: RE: 160 Holmes

Hi Joe,

Thank you for the update. Hopefully, we will get enough rain to start seeing effects in the A zone wells.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Joe Mangine [mailto:joe@allterraenv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 30, 2014 11:36 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 160 Holmes

Hi Jerry,

We recently collected depth to water measurements from source area wells at the subject site on December 16,
2014. Similar to 2nd and 3rd quarter 2014, all key "A" zone wells were dry. As previously discussed, we will
not be collecting groundwater samples during 4th quarter 2014.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Thanks!

Joe

Joe Mangine, PG | Environmental Division Manager | Allterra Environmental, Inc.
207-B McPherson St | Santa Cruz, CA 95060 | office: 831.425.2608
joe@allterraenv.com | www.allterraenv.com




